
Dear Legislators,  
 
I urge you to pass HB2020 and to make it as strong as possible. We have no time to lose, as I'm sure 
you're all aware, to ensure that the planet does not warm any more than 1.5 degrees Celsius over pre-
industrial levels. This is a massive undertaking and requires that we do nothing less than transform the 
global economy away from carbon. HB2020 is a minimum step in the right direction for Oregon.  
 
I have two young kids, and I consider it my responsibility to do my part to ensure that this world is 
habitable for them and all the other young people out there who are even more vulnerable than they 
are to the dangers that climate change is already unleashing.  
 
We're all depending on you!  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mary (Molly) S. Wallace 
4606 NE Cleveland Ave. 
Portland, OR 97211 
 


